
From: David Cooper
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 9:51 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Draft Policies. 
 
As home and property owners on Gabriola, we are strongly against your recent your recent Draft Policy 
Statement. Pay attention to the polls we’ve paid for. Why have them when you just ignore them. Please 
keep yourhands out of our wallets. Carrol Craig & David Cooper. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


